
T H I S  W E E K L O O K I N G  A H E A D

This morning, Michael Stevens, a graduate of the Liberty House Program, will be
giving the sermon. He will be sharing about how God redeemed his life and called
him to missions in Asia. Donations to support his mission can be placed in the
offering over the next two weeks with the envelope marked for Michael’s support.

A reminder that the Awake Prayer meeting will not be held for the summer months.
You are asked to seek the Lord for wisdom concerning the prayer ministry of our
church. Please give ideas to Pastor Charlie.

We will be collecting for the Keystone Opportunity Center in Souderton for our fifth
Sunday of the month, next Sunday, June 29. Items we are collecting are fresh
produce: apples, oranges, bananas, carrots, potatoes, onions, celery, bags of lettuce,
cereal & oatmeal, pancake mix (complete), pancake syrup, meals in a can:
spaghettios w/meatballs, ravioli, beefaroni, baked beans, canned meats: tuna,
chicken, ham, salmon, spaghetti sauce, canned fruit in juice, condiments: ketchup,
mayonnaise, mustard, and oil, Sugar (1 lb. box or 5 lb. bags), *laundry soap, *paper
towels, *toilet paper, gluten free, sugar free and low/no sodium products (for
families with special dietary needs).*These are items that cannot be purchased with
SNAP food stamps. 

If you are interested in volunteering for MDS’ Bridge Building Project in West
Asheville, NC, please contact Harold Mellott for more details. 

The Mennonite Women dates to look forward to are...
July 12th 7 AM Breakfast and Bible Study at the Heritage
Aug 9th 7 AM Breakfast and Bible Study at the Heritage
Sept 7th Picnic @ Upper Salford Park at 12:30 PM. Details to follow. 
Sept 12-14 Ladies Retreat. Details to follow. If you have any questions, please see
Alyssa Rank or Trisha DiTullio.

If you are interested in Membership or Baptism classes, please contact the office. 

J U N E  2 2 ,  2 0 2 5

We're glad you've joined us today! As we are empowered by the Holy Spirit, our
mission is to extend God's healing, hope, and forgiveness to all. Our prayer is that

you receive grace and peace from Jesus Christ as we worship together. 

W E L C O M E

A N N O U N C E M E N T S  
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WEDNESDAY

Men’s Discipleship | 6:30 AM

Greeters next week, June 29, will be the Olsen Family.
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Next Sunday
Keystone Opportunity Center 

Offering Project
June 29

Outdoor Baptism Service and Picnic
July 13 | 10 AM

Remember the prisoners as if
chained with them...

Hebrews 13:3



Gathering: The Church as a Community
Songs of Worship | Worship Team
Greeting | Loren Parmer
Announcements & Offering

Singing: The Church Worshiping God

Learning: The Church Studying God’s Word
Scripture Reading: Romans 10:9-15 |Rolando Zelaya
Sermon: Prisoner to Preacher | Pastor Michael Stevens 
                                         
Responding: The Church Ministering
Song of Response | Worship Team

Sending: The Church Going Out on Mission
Benediction

There will be no Fellowship Time or Sunday School today.

Today’s Nursery Care:
Tianna K. & Chelsia R. (Service)

T O D A Y ' S  W O R S H I P

Give thanks to the Lord for His great blessing on Vacation Bible School last week!
Thank Him for the children that attended, the dedicated teachers and support
staff that made the week a success. Continue to pray for the children and that the
songs and Bible stories will make a lasting effect on their lives. Pray also that the
parents of the children will be impacted by their children's experience and that
they dedicate their homes to worship and serve the Lord.

Praise God for the life transforming power of the gospel.  Pray for Michael
Stevens as he begins ministry in Asia.

Praise God for the healing and recovery Nick Rosato is experiencing.

Pray for God's presence and comfort for Alice Duffy and Norm Detweiler due to
declining health.

Pray for wisdom for Lloyd and Marianne Raifsnider as they seek treatment for
Lloyd's shoulder injury.

Pray for safety and God's favor with the youth group as they left this morning for
their mission trip to Ohio.

Pray for an end to the hostilities between Israel and Iran.

Thank God for the musical gifts He blessed Aaron Leatherman, Twyla & Sierra
Weaver, and David Good with to lead in worship next week. 

Ask God to bless those who have birthdays this week: 
Austin Knechel, Malina Olsen, Brent Allebach, Betty Detweiler, Josiah Landis,
Virginia Mellott, Lydia Rosato.
If the office missed listing any birthdays, please let us know.

P R A Y E R S  A N D  P R A I S E S


